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November 27, 2018

South Huron Council

The Corporation of the
Municipality of South Huron
322 Main St. South

PO Box 759

Exeter, ON NOM 1S6

Re: 2018 Community Grant Application

South Huron Council approved a community grant in December 2017 to a maximum of $2,000 for South
Huron Community Choirs. This funding was approved to assist the Choirs with a Fundraising Cabaret
Concert.

South Huron Community Choirs organized a very successful community event at the South Huron
Recreational Centre on October 14, 2018. The event was entitled “Fall Frolic: Beef Dinner and Variety
Show” and included a delicious roast beef dinner prepared by our dedicated choir members and enjoyed
by more than 150 people. A Silent Auction with some interesting donations was included during the
evening and helped generate additional funds.

The variety show featured local musicians The Bronson Liners and Charlie Weber from the Cultural
Collective in addition to our South Huron Community Choir and Handbell Choir. It was a wonderful
evening and, from all accounts, very much enjoyed by those in the community who attended.

The total rental costs for the facility were $995.53. These costs have been paid and we have been
reimbursed.

On behalf of South Huron Community Choirs, | would like to take this opportunity to offer our sincere
thanks to South Huron Council for this support. We have recognized the Corporation of the Municipality
of South Huron in marketing for all our events for this current year. We also appreciate the support of
the many members of South Huron Council who purchased tickets and attended our community event.

With 31 choir members, we are a small organization, and this grant was critical to our ability to organize
this successful community event and fundraise for our ongoing provision of community choral and
handbell opportunities.

South Huron Council, thank you very much for your support! We hope to see you at future events.
Sincerely,

Mary Petersaon

Fundraising, Grants and Sponsorship
South Huron Community Choirs



